
 
Summer Math Packet: Entering 6th-Grade 

 
Please complete this packet and return it to school on Tuesday, September 8.  
 

● Work on your packet gradually. Complete about 10 problems each week. 
 

● Show your work for full credit​. You may complete all of these problems on loose leaf 
paper. If you want to print out the packet and write directly on it, that is fine too. If you 
complete problems on other sheets of paper, please include them in your folder and 
number each problem. 

 
● Your work must be hole-punched and put into a 3-prong folder.

 
 

● Write your name on the first page of your work. 
 

● Submit packets by the due date above. (Each day the packet is late will result in a 10% 
deduction from the grade.) 

 
● The packet will be graded and will count as a quiz grade. 

 
● No packets will be accepted after Friday, September 11. 

 
If you have questions about the summer math packet, please contact Mrs. Duick at 
mduick@sfdscs.org​.  
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